
 

 

 
 
9th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 

Commonwealth Day 
  
The Mayor and Mayoress of Pendle, Councillor David Whalley and Mrs. Barbara 
Whalley have invited a group of our students and parents to join them at a 
Commonwealth celebratory event on Tuesday 10th April 2018 at Christ Church, 
Carr Road, Nelson where there will be a service and a buffet.   
  
The service will be mid-morning, exact timing to be confirmed followed by a buffet 
lunch. 
  
We will transport the students to the church and ask that if you are able to join us 
that you make your own way to the church. 
  
Please could you let us know if you are able to join us and if it is ok for your 
son/daughter to attend with us by completing the attached slip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
D Grogan 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Commonwealth Day  
 

Student Name:________________________________ 
 
I do/ do not give my permission for my son/ daughter to attend the Commonwealth 
event. 
 
I will/ will not be attending the Commonwealth event.  
 
 
Signed:________________________________  Date:______________ 
 
 
 


